
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DISCUSSION OF MIDLOTHIAN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 

STATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTABILITY RATING 

 

The Midlothian Independent School District Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. 

on Monday, November 14, 2022 in the board room located at the 

 

MISD Administration Building 

100 Walter Stephenson Road 

Midlothian, Texas 76065 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the district’s 

2021 – 2022 FIRST (Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas) rating 

based on the 2020 – 2021 school year data. 


